Ref. SES (Infant) 017/2017 Sarasas Ektra School, Infant Department

25 January 2017

Subject: Health Care During the Changing Weather

To: All parents,

Due to the abrupt change in the weather, it has been cold and wet in many areas. This contributes to
the growth of diseases such as flu, hand-foot-and mouth disease, pneumonia and diarrhea in children and
those with medical problems. School has cooperated with Health Care Service 55: Techasamphan to prevent

and control those diseases in order to reduce their spread among our students.

All homeroom teachers have followed School’s policy by reminding students to wash their hands

often. This is a preliminary means of preventing the spread of disease.

Regarding the cleanliness of equipment, the containers used by students, and the environment of the

classrooms and general areas, School is strict in maintaining high standards of prevention and protection.

School would like to ask for your cooperation in helping to take care of the children by following the

Student Manual’s guidelines for prevention and control of disease. Most importantly, if a student is unwell,

has a fever, is coughing or sneezing, please keep him/her at home and inform the homeroom teacher or

the administration staff that you will take your child to see a doctor. Please also send us a doctor’s
certificate, so the school can use the information to prevent and control the spread of diseases.
Furthermore, if the student is still coughing or sneezing after returning to school, please make them wear a

mask and avoid taking them to risky places where the spread of infection may occur.

Respectfully yours,

School nurses



